
Maryland Board of Well Drillers 

2018 Examination Schedule 

February 7, 2018 

April 4, 2018 

June 6, 2018 

August 1, 2018 

October 3, 2018 

December 5, 2018 

 

All examinations are offered at the Maryland Department of the Environment headquarters 
located at 1800 Washington Boulevard, Baltimore, MD and begin at 9:00 am.  

Applications are processed on a first come first serve basis.  A maximum of 25 applications will 
be accepted for each examination date.  Some examinations are available in Spanish.  In order 
to assure that the Spanish version of the test you are applying for is available on the test date, 
be sure to indicate that you are requesting the Spanish version when you submit your 
application and payment. 

 Applicants may contact the Board to reschedule an exam date once; rescheduling a second 
time will require the resubmitting the application and $75.00 fee.   

 

                   NOTE – Cell phones are prohibited in the examination room. 

 

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the Board at         
(410)537-4466. 

 


